GEN7M0105-16

PERMANENT MISSION OF FINLAND

VERBAL NOTE

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the to the United Nations and other international
organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations
(Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights) and has the honour
to confirm the attendance of the Government of Finland at the ninety-second session of
the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination to be held from 24 April to 12
May 2017 in Geneva. The Government of Finland will be represented at the consideration
of its twenty-third periodic report (CERD/C/FIN/23) submitted under Article 9 of the
International Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Racial Discrimination on 25-26
April 2017 by the following delegation:

Head of the Delegation

Ms Krista OINONEN, Director of the Unit
Ministry for Foreign Affairs

Deputy Head of the Delegation

Ms Terhi HAKALA, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Mr Renne KLINGE Minister, Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Members of the Delegation

Ms Yrsa NYMAN, Ministerial Adviser
Ministry of Justice

Ms Tarja MANKKINEN, Head of Development
Ministry of the Interior

Ms Kukka KRUGER, Senior Specialist
Ministry of the Interior

Mr Jari RAJANEN, Director of Division
Ministry of Education and Culture

Mr Juha-Pekka SUOMI, Senior Adviser for Legal Affairs
Ministry of Economic Affairs and Employment

Ms Viveca Arrhenius, Ministerial Counsellor for Social Affairs
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health

Ms Linda EKHOLM, Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva



Ms Katariina TERVAKANGAS, Second Secretary
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Ms Satu Sistonen, Legal Officer, Secretary of the Delegation
Ministry for Foreign Affairs

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations and Other International
organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
United Nations (Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights)
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 21 April 2017

Secretariat of the United Nations
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
Geneva



